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Monterey Peninsula Unified School District

End of Year Letter

Dear Parent or Guardian,

During the                            school year, your child(ren) received services under the McKinney-
Vento Homeless Program. In an effort to help you transition into the upcoming school year, we have 
included some information below. Please feel free to call, write, or email if you have questions. 

If you believe that your child(ren) is still eligible for McKinney-Vento services at the beginning of the 
new school year you must let us know by filling out the MPUSD housing questionnaire as part of the 
registration/enrollment process. This is a requirement for all students both new and returning. If you 
need assistance in completing registration, please contact your school’s front office or your liaison 
listed below.

Should your family still qualify your child(ren) will have the right to: 
•	 Immediate enrollment in the school they last attended or the local school where they are 

currently staying, even if you do not have all the documents needed to enroll
•	 Continue to attend their school of origin
•	 Receive transportation to and from their school of origin
•	 Receive special programs and services
•	 Free school meals
•	 Receive the full protections and services provided under all the federal and state laws as it 

relates to homeless children and youth.

If you found housing during the school year and continued to send your child to their school of 
origin until the end of this school year; or if you found permanent housing over the summer, please 
remember to enroll your child(ren) in their neighborhood school prior to the beginning of the new 
school year. You may also have school choice options available. If you need assistance with enrollment 
information please give us a call and we can assist you.

Please be sure that your contact information is current with school staff. Please let school staff know 
that you would like to discuss the McKinney-Vento Homeless program with the school or district’s 
McKinney-Vento Liaison. Good communication with the school district McKinney-Vento liaison is critical 
to ensure that your child(ren) receives the appropriate services and supports to successfully enroll and 
engage in school.

Again, if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child(ren)’s eligibility for services under 
the McKinney-Vento Program, please feel free to call, write, or email. 
We will be happy to assist you in any way possible.

Sincerely,
McKinney-Vento Liaison
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